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November 2017





Dear Parents,

As part of our ‘One World Week’ pupils from all year groups will have an opportunity to learn about a different religion. Included in this study is the opportunity to visit a place of worship to help them understand how people with different faiths and from different cultures live out their faith.  Through this understanding, we hope to develop the pupils’ knowledge and respect for people who live in local and wider community.

Your child will be learning about Islam and will visit the Birmingham Central Mosque on the morning of Tuesday 13th February. Pupils will leave school at approximately 9.10 and return to school in time for lunch.

The cost of the transport for the trip is £5.29


Yours sincerely



Susanne Jackson Mayne
RE Co-ordinator

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Junior 5 Birmingham Central Mosque Trip – 13 February 2018 Trip number - 1375

I agree to my son/daughter 				_____Form __________ taking part in the visit to the Birmingham Central Mosque on Tuesday 13 February and the amount of £5.29 being added to my next fee invoice. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Signed ________________________________________Date_________________
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